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Good Morning
Please see below for our weekly recommendations of resources and tips to support parents, professionals and young people.
 
March 18th is National Child Exploitation Awareness Day.
 You can find more info about the campaign via the below link including promo and resources. 
 https://www.stop-cse.org/national-child-exploitation-awareness-day
 Being reported missing can be both a cause and a consequence of being exploited. 
 https://www.stop-cse.org/sexual-exploitation-and-missing/
Government Guidance – County Lines
The government have published the following guidance which is designed to help front-line health and care professionals use their trusted relationships with patients, families and communities to improve their mental health and wellbeing. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/county-lines-exploitation-applying-all-our-health/county-lines-exploitation-applying-all-our-health
Serious Organised Crime Toolkit
The Home Office has published a toolkit to help practitioners target and deliver effective interventions to young people involved in or at risk of becoming involved in serious and organised crime . It includes guidance on planning, implementing and evaluating an intervention; types of interventions and associated outcomes; and information on multi-agency partnerships.
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/help-young-people-avoid-involvement-in-serious-and-organised-crime
Parental responses to CCE – PACE
Listen to parents talk about the changes they noticed when their child was being exploited. Parents are often the first to notice. It is so important to act quickly and intervene early if you suspect your child is being exploited. 
https://paceuk.info/for-parents/film-knowing-the-signs/
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